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Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: REPORT NO. 50-416/84-11

On March 28-30, 1984, NRC f{nspected activities authorized by NRC Operating
License No. NPF-13 for your Grand Gulf facility. At the conclusion of the
inspection, the findings were discussed with those members of your staff
fdentified in the enciosed inspection report.

Arsas examined during the fnspection are identified in the report. Within these
areas, the fnspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures and
representative records, interviews with personnel, and observation of activities
in progress.

The 1inspection revealed no violations of NRC requirements. However, certain
activities having safety significance appeared to deviate from a commitment to
the NRC. The deviations and elements to be included in your response are
presented 1n the enclosed Notice of Deviation.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter, its enclosures, and
your reply will be placed 1n NRC's Public Document Room upon completion of our
evaluation of the reply. If you wish to withhold information contafned therein,
please notify this office by telephone and include a2 written application to
withhold information in your response. Such application must be consistent with
the requirements. of 2.790(b)(1).

The responses directed by this letter and the inc]osurcs are not subject to the
clearance procedures of the Office of Management and Budget issued under the
Paperwork Reductfon Act of 1980, PL 96-511.

Shouldwycu have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

.. Sincerely, \
M"/ M‘w
8408%’89'%823”238810 ﬁJ‘ hard C. Yewis, Director
’(’ZggRESPONDENCE PDR Dvision Project and

Resident Programs

Enclosure:
Inspection Report No. 50-416/84-11

cc w/encl: (See page 2)



Mississippi Power and Light Company

cc w/encl:

J. E. Cross, Plant Manager

Ralph T. Lally, Manager of Quality
Middle South Services, Inc.

APR 24 1984



